

LINCOLN DELLAR
President
SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA

TELEPHONE 3200 RADIO LANE CHICO, CALIFORNIA

March 4, 1950

Mr. David F. Thomas Proctorville, Ohio

Dear Mr. Thomas:

Thank you very much for your nice letter reporting reception of KXOC with it's special DX program.

I am very sorry to hear about the severe interference on the channel. However, there are enough details in your report to convince me that you at least got portions of our transmission, and I am very happy to verify your recption of KXOC.

Wishing you continuous good reception,

I am your,

Ewald W. Berger Technical Director, KXOA, KXOB, KXOC.